
Sue Hayman MP comment on the recovery
of cod stocks in the Irish Sea

“We welcome new advice from ICES
on the condition of cod stocks in the Irish Sea and the news that they have
returned to above the maximum sustainable yield trigger. 

“With the news that North Sea cod
has received Marine Stewardship Council accreditation, fishermen are to be
credited for working hard with reduced catching levels over the past fifteen
years to help UK fish stocks to recover.

“Going forward, the UK must work
collaboratively with the fishing industry and our European neighbours to
deliver the best outcomes for our fish stocks, the wider marine environment
and
the industry, creating the minimum of disruption to our fishermen.“
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